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The Board of Management met on March 21, 2022. 

The Principal reported that extra-curricular activities continue to expand after the relaxation of 

physical distancing restrictions. The Principal also reported on changes to the use of rooms, lockers 

and canteens. The new Head Girl, Head Boy, and Student Leadership team have now been 

appointed. The analysis of Leaving Certificate 2021 results were also presented. 

The Treasurer presented the financial forecast for the current year and reported that the financial 

forecast for the current year was in line with the budget.. 

The Board reviewed and approved the Child Safe Guarding Statement and Global Citizen Education 

Policy.  

The Board also discussed the enrolment capacity for the academic year 2023/2024 and approved an 

intake of 44 students in 1st year 2023.  

 

 


